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Chatham County Police Ask for Public’s Assistance in Locating Missing Man 

 

Chatham County, GA (September 28, 2018) – The Chatham County Police Department is asking 

for the public’s help finding a man missing since Wednesday. 

Winston Atkins was last seen around 1 p.m. on September 26, 2018. He was driving a gold 99 

Chrysler PT Cruiser with Georgia tag ZCG 411. He was last seen wearing a black T-shirt with 

Redliner Auto Sales on the front. 

Anyone with information on Atkins’ whereabouts should contact police. 

### 

Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949  

Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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